' If@ Atmasutra Film Academy

28/11/2023

Letter of Appreciation

To,
All Saints College,

We, at Atmasutra Film Academy, would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for
graciously allowing us to use your campus facilities for our OHM
our support has provided us with the opportunity to enhance our students
S

ill in practical learning and further our mission of promoting wellness through

digital media. We sincerely appreciate your collaboration and look forward to
future opportunities to work together.

Warm regards,

y

Rajeev Shankar
Director: Marketing & Operations

Atmasutra Film Academy

0091- 984610- 8448
www.atmasutrafilmacademy.com

o A-10, Althara Nagar,
-~ Vellayambalam, Tvm -10.
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